Department of Transport Answer to my
Written Parliamentary Question on Road
Maintenance

The Department for Transport has provided the following answer to your
written parliamentary question (2439):

Question:

To ask the Secretary of State for Transport, how much funding his Department
plans to provide to Wokingham Borough Council for (a) fixing potholes and (b)
other road maintenance in the (i) 2023-24 and (ii) 2024-25 financial year.
(2439)

Tabled on: 20 November 2023

Answer:
Guy Opperman:

The Department will provide Wokingham Borough Council with a total of £8.053
million for highways maintenance activities over the two years in question.
The funding can be spent on activities including (a) fixing potholes and (b)
other road maintenance in the (i) 2023-24 and (ii) 2024-25 financial years.

A Written Ministerial Statement has been laid in both Houses, and the
Secretary of State has written out to Parliamentary colleagues advising them
of the uplift to highways maintenance funding. In addition, officials from my
Department will be writing out to all Chief Executives confirming their grant
funding allocations shortly.

The answer was submitted on 28 Nov 2023 at 14:24.
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